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The Hospital Group has reported that lower eye surgery is becoming 
increasingly popular amongst women. More lower eye surgery 
procedures were performed than upper eyelid lifts in 2009, as well as 
there being a larger percentage increase in the procedure over the 
past 5 years. 

The appearance of 
loose droopy skin 
under the eyes can be 
very ageing and give 
a “sad” look to your 
face. Sun and 
smoking can 
accelerate the signs of 
ageing, while others 
are more prone to 
inherit the condition. 
This condition can 
easily be remedied 
with a simple eyelift procedure. 

Eye bag removal is a common and simple plastic surgery procedure 
which can deliver dramatic results, making the eye area look more 
youthful, attractive and alive. The procedure is becoming increasingly 
popular in men as well as women. The Hospital Group can help you 
achieve a more bright-eyed, wide awake look. 

A spokesperson for The Hospital Group, said: “THG Comment: - “We 
see more patients in need of eye bag removal than eye lift surgery and 



this procedure is a lot more popular. Eye bags can also be caused 
through stress, smoking and genetic factors.” 

The Hospital Group is one of the UK’s leading providers of cosmetic 
surgery, number one in obesity surgery and tummy tuck experts. So 
whatever your requirements, you can rest assured in the safe hands of 
the professionalism and experience that THG has to offer. 

Since The Hospital Group was established in 1992, it has risen to 
become the UK’s biggest weight loss surgery providers, performing 
more gastric band procedures last year than the NHS. The Hospital 
Group is committed to providing the very highest standards and all 
procedures are performed by an expert medical team in state-of-the-
art facilities that are second to none. 

For further information of The Hospital Group’s range of cosmetic 
surgery procedures, surgery-seekers should visit the website at 
Thehospitalgroup.org or call our patient care coordinators on 0845 762 
6727. 
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